
 

 

 December newsletter 

New Kids care worked very hard to deliver a fantastic 

performance during our graduation and concert ceremony! Thank you to the parents who 

made it possible to be with us on that day, It is so wonderful to see parents involved and 

giving support in their children’s love for learning, it was a day filled with learning and lots of 

fun. 

Can you believe that December is here already?  We hope everyone has a wonderful holiday 
season.  
The school will be closed on the 9th December 2016 at 1pm. Please make transport 
arrangements for our little one’s on that day. We will also be issuing year end reports, only 
to those who are up to date with their school fees, please note that November and 
December is not a notice month, you are still liable to pay the school fees for those months 
even if your child is not attending, unpaid fees will be handed over to the legal department 
collections, please parents your cooperation is appreciated. Please make sure you have re-
registered your little one for next year to secure space. School re-opens on the 9th January 
2017. 
 
Uniform is compulsory as of next year 

➢ 0-4 years Golf T-shirt with sport short 
➢ 5-6 years Golf T- shirt with skorts and shorts 
➢ Any colour shoes 

 
 
We have started with our phase two renovations for our new classes and hopefully early 
next year renovations will be done and we will be introducing our smart classes.  
 
Farewell to our 2016 Grade R, you will be greatly missed, we wish you well for grade 1, go 
and make us proud. The Graduation and concert DVD is R150 and will be available when the 
school opens. 
 

Christmas is a magical time, especially while your children are still young. Have a fun and 

wonderful Christmas spending time with your children. We hope you all have a safe and 

happy holiday season, 

Love Nthabi and Team 

 

CONCERT DAY 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Ballet award picture 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


